
● Friday, Dec. 20: Virtual Day-half day for students 
that need to attend

● Friday, Dec. 20: Book-it forms due
● Monday, Jan. 6: Students return 

● Tomorrow is a virtual day. All 
students have completed 
their assignment. If your child 
needs to attend, it is a half 
day.

● Merry Christmas! Have a 
great Christmas with your 
family.

● Students return to school 
Monday, January 6.  
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